
 

 

 
 
 
 

20 November 2015 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Over the past few years we have run an annual contribution system which has 
considerably helped the school with payments towards trips, visiting theatre 
groups, workshops, ingredients, art materials and help towards the running of 
after school clubs.     
 
We ask for a voluntary annual contribution of £20 per child.  For families with 3 or 
more children at the school we ask for a suggested contribution of £15 per child. 
A payment option will be set up on ParentPay for you, this will not be for a fixed 
amount, so there is flexibility to pay whatever you feel would be appropriate. 
 
If your child has free school meals and the school therefore receives Pupil 
Premium funding, we will not ask for any contributions to be made.  
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
Des Stokes 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 

20 November 2015 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Over the past few years we have run an annual contribution system which has 
considerably simplified the collection of money for trips, visitors, workshops, 
ingredients, art materials and help towards the running of after school clubs.  
Feedback we have received during this time has been very positive and 
constructive.   
 
We ask for an annual contribution of £20 per child, for families with more 
children, this could be paid over three terms.   For those parents who have 
already paid contributions in the past, any remaining monies are carried forward 
and we ask that this payment is topped up to £20 per child again.  You will see 
below any remaining balance and the amount that will be payable.   
 
Please make cheques payable to South Dartmoor Academy. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
 
Kate Edwards 
 
 

 

Name(s) Balance of contributions 
remaining 

Amount payable 

 
Lucy & Sam Owen 

 
- £40.00 



 

 

 
 
 
 

20 November 2015 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Over the past few years we have run an annual contribution system which has 
considerably simplified the collection of money for trips, visitors, workshops, 
ingredients, art materials and help towards the running of after school clubs.  
Feedback we have received during this time has been very positive and 
constructive.   
 
We ask for an annual contribution of £20 per child, for families with more 
children, this could be paid over three terms.   For those parents who have 
already paid contributions in the past, any remaining monies are carried forward 
and we ask that this payment is topped up to £20 per child again.  You will see 
below any remaining balance and the amount that will be payable.   
 
Please make cheques payable to South Dartmoor Academy. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
 
Kate Edwards 
 
 

 
 
 

Name(s) Balance of contributions 
remaining 

Amount payable 

 
Lila & Alfie 

 
Nil £40.00 



 

 

 
 
 
 

20 November 2015 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Over the past few years we have run an annual contribution system which has 
considerably simplified the collection of money for trips, visitors, workshops, 
ingredients, art materials and help towards the running of after school clubs.  
Feedback we have received during this time has been very positive and 
constructive.   
 
We ask for an annual contribution of £20 per child, for families with more 
children, this could be paid over three terms.   For those parents who have 
already paid contributions in the past, any remaining monies are carried forward 
and we ask that this payment is topped up to £20 per child again.  You will see 
below any remaining balance and the amount that will be payable.   
 
Please make cheques payable to South Dartmoor Academy. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
 
Kate Edwards 
 
 

 
 

Name(s) Balance of contributions 
remaining 

Amount payable 

 
Aidan 

 
Nil £20.00 



 

 

 
 
 
 

20 November 2015 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Over the past few years we have run an annual contribution system which has 
considerably simplified the collection of money for trips, visitors, workshops, 
ingredients, art materials and help towards the running of after school clubs.  
Feedback we have received during this time has been very positive and 
constructive.   
 
We ask for an annual contribution of £20 per child, for families with more 
children, this could be paid over three terms.   For those parents who have 
already paid contributions in the past, any remaining monies are carried forward 
and we ask that this payment is topped up to £20 per child again.  You will see 
below any remaining balance and the amount that will be payable.   
 
Please make cheques payable to South Dartmoor Academy. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
 
Kate Edwards 
 
 

 
 

Name(s) Balance of contributions 
remaining 

Amount payable 

 
Cas 

 
Nil £20.00 



 

 

 
 
 
 

20 November 2015 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Over the past few years we have run an annual contribution system which has 
considerably simplified the collection of money for trips, visitors, workshops, 
ingredients, art materials and help towards the running of after school clubs.  
Feedback we have received during this time has been very positive and 
constructive.   
 
We ask for an annual contribution of £20 per child, for families with more 
children, this could be paid over three terms.   For those parents who have 
already paid contributions in the past, any remaining monies are carried forward 
and we ask that this payment is topped up to £20 per child again.  You will see 
below any remaining balance and the amount that will be payable.   
 
Please make cheques payable to South Dartmoor Academy. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
 
Kate Edwards 
 
 

 
 

Name(s) Balance of contributions 
remaining 

Amount payable 

 
Joe & Jorge 

 
- £40.00 



 

 

 
 
 
 

20 November 2015 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Over the past few years we have run an annual contribution system which has 
considerably simplified the collection of money for trips, visitors, workshops, 
ingredients, art materials and help towards the running of after school clubs.  
Feedback we have received during this time has been very positive and 
constructive.   
 
We ask for an annual contribution of £20 per child, for families with more 
children, this could be paid over three terms.   For those parents who have 
already paid contributions in the past, any remaining monies are carried forward 
and we ask that this payment is topped up to £20 per child again.  You will see 
below any remaining balance and the amount that will be payable.   
 
Please make cheques payable to South Dartmoor Academy. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
 
Kate Edwards 
 
 

 

Name(s) Balance of contributions 
remaining 

Amount payable 

 
Charlie 

 
- £20.00 



 

 

 
 
 
 

20 November 2015 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Over the past few years we have run an annual contribution system which has 
considerably simplified the collection of money for trips, visitors, workshops, 
ingredients, art materials and help towards the running of after school clubs.  
Feedback we have received during this time has been very positive and 
constructive.   
 
We ask for an annual contribution of £20 per child, for families with more 
children, this could be paid over three terms.   For those parents who have 
already paid contributions in the past, any remaining monies are carried forward 
and we ask that this payment is topped up to £20 per child again.  You will see 
below any remaining balance and the amount that will be payable.   
 
Please make cheques payable to South Dartmoor Academy. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
 
Kate Edwards 
 
 

 

Name(s) Balance of contributions 
remaining 

Amount payable 

 
Rowan 

 
Nil £20.00 



 

 

 
 
 
 

Copy of letter sent 13th September 2013 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Over the past few years we have run an annual contribution system which has 
considerably simplified the collection of money for trips, visitors, workshops, 
ingredients, art materials and help towards the running of after school clubs.  
Feedback we have received during this time has been very positive and 
constructive.   
 
We ask for an annual contribution of £20 per child, for families with more 
children, this could be paid over three terms.   For those parents who have 
already paid contributions in the past, any remaining monies are carried forward 
and we ask that this payment is topped up to £20 per child again.  You will see 
below any remaining balance and the amount that will be payable.   
 
Please make cheques payable to South Dartmoor Academy. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
 
Kate Edwards 
 
 

 
   
 

Name(s) Balance of contributions 
remaining 

Amount payable 

 
Angelo & Lilo 

 
- £40.00 



 

 

 
 
 
 

20 November 2015 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Over the past few years we have run an annual contribution system which has 
considerably simplified the collection of money for trips, visitors, workshops, 
ingredients, art materials and help towards the running of after school clubs.  
Feedback we have received during this time has been very positive and 
constructive.   
 
We ask for an annual contribution of £20 per child, for families with more 
children, this could be paid over three terms.   For those parents who have 
already paid contributions in the past, any remaining monies are carried forward 
and we ask that this payment is topped up to £20 per child again.  You will see 
below any remaining balance and the amount that will be payable.   
 
Please make cheques payable to South Dartmoor Academy. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
 
Kate Edwards 
 
 

 
 

Name(s) Balance of contributions 
remaining 

Amount payable 

 
Jayden 

 
- £20.00 



 

 

 
 
 

Copy of letter sent 13th September 2013 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Over the past few years we have run an annual contribution system which has 
considerably simplified the collection of money for trips, visitors, workshops, 
ingredients, art materials and help towards the running of after school clubs.  
Feedback we have received during this time has been very positive and 
constructive.   
 
We ask for an annual contribution of £20 per child, for families with more 
children, this could be paid over three terms.   For those parents who have 
already paid contributions in the past, any remaining monies are carried forward 
and we ask that this payment is topped up to £20 per child again.  You will see 
below any remaining balance and the amount that will be payable.   
 
Please make cheques payable to South Dartmoor Academy. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
Kate Edwards 
 
 

 
   
 
 

Name(s) Balance of contributions 
remaining 

Amount payable 

 
Polly 

 
£16.50 £3.50 



 

 

 
 
 
 

20 November 2015 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Over the past few years we have run an annual contribution system which has 
considerably simplified the collection of money for trips, visitors, workshops, 
ingredients, art materials and help towards the running of after school clubs.  
Feedback we have received during this time has been very positive and 
constructive.   
 
We ask for an annual contribution of £20 per child, for families with more 
children, this could be paid over three terms.   For those parents who have 
already paid contributions in the past, any remaining monies are carried forward 
and we ask that this payment is topped up to £20 per child again.  You will see 
below any remaining balance and the amount that will be payable.   
 
Please make cheques payable to South Dartmoor Academy. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
 
Kate Edwards 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Name(s) Balance of contributions 
remaining 

Amount payable 

 
Liberty, Asher & Jonah 

 
£20.10 £39.90 



 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

20 November 2015 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Over the past few years we have run an annual contribution system which has 
considerably simplified the collection of money for trips, visitors, workshops, 
ingredients, art materials and help towards the running of after school clubs.  
Feedback we have received during this time has been very positive and 
constructive.   
 
We ask for an annual contribution of £20 per child, for families with more 
children, this could be paid over three terms.   For those parents who have 
already paid contributions in the past, any remaining monies are carried forward 
and we ask that this payment is topped up to £20 per child again.  You will see 
below any remaining balance and the amount that will be payable.   
 
Please make cheques payable to South Dartmoor Academy. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
 
Kate Edwards 
 
 

 
 

Name(s) Balance of contributions 
remaining 

Amount payable 

 
Esme 

 
£3.00 £17.00 



 

 

 
 
 
 

20 November 2015 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Over the past few years we have run an annual contribution system which has 
considerably simplified the collection of money for trips, visitors, workshops, 
ingredients, art materials and help towards the running of after school clubs.  
Feedback we have received during this time has been very positive and 
constructive.   
 
We ask for an annual contribution of £20 per child, for families with more 
children, this could be paid over three terms.   For those parents who have 
already paid contributions in the past, any remaining monies are carried forward 
and we ask that this payment is topped up to £20 per child again.  You will see 
below any remaining balance and the amount that will be payable.   
 
Please make cheques payable to South Dartmoor Academy. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
 
Kate Edwards 
 
 

 
 

Name(s) Balance of contributions 
remaining 

Amount payable 

 
Walter & Ruby 

 
£9.50 £30.50 



 

 

 
 
 
 

20 November 2015 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Over the past few years we have run an annual contribution system which has 
considerably simplified the collection of money for trips, visitors, workshops, 
ingredients, art materials and help towards the running of after school clubs.  
Feedback we have received during this time has been very positive and 
constructive.   
 
We ask for an annual contribution of £20 per child, for families with more 
children, this could be paid over three terms.   For those parents who have 
already paid contributions in the past, any remaining monies are carried forward 
and we ask that this payment is topped up to £20 per child again.  You will see 
below any remaining balance and the amount that will be payable.   
 
Please make cheques payable to South Dartmoor Academy. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
 
Kate Edwards 

Name(s) Balance of contributions 
remaining 

Amount payable 

 
Jessica 

 
£0.00 £20.00 



 

 

 
 
 
 

20 November 2015 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Over the past few years we have run an annual contribution system which has 
considerably simplified the collection of money for trips, visitors, workshops, 
ingredients, art materials and help towards the running of after school clubs.  
Feedback we have received during this time has been very positive and 
constructive.   
 
We ask for an annual contribution of £20 per child, for families with more 
children, this could be paid over three terms.   For those parents who have 
already paid contributions in the past, any remaining monies are carried forward 
and we ask that this payment is topped up to £20 per child again.  You will see 
below any remaining balance and the amount that will be payable.   
 
Please make cheques payable to South Dartmoor Academy. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
 
Kate Edwards 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Name(s) Balance of contributions 
remaining 

Amount payable 

 
Loren & Finn 

 
£16.10 £23.90 



 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

20 November 2015 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Over the past few years we have run an annual contribution system which has 
considerably simplified the collection of money for trips, visitors, workshops, 
ingredients, art materials and help towards the running of after school clubs.  
Feedback we have received during this time has been very positive and 
constructive.   
 
We ask for an annual contribution of £20 per child, for families with more 
children, this could be paid over three terms.   For those parents who have 
already paid contributions in the past, any remaining monies are carried forward 
and we ask that this payment is topped up to £20 per child again.  You will see 
below any remaining balance and the amount that will be payable.   
 
Please make cheques payable to South Dartmoor Academy. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
 
Kate Edwards 

Name(s) Balance of contributions 
remaining 

Amount payable 

 
Grace & Gus 

 
£0.00 £40.00 



 

 

 
 
 
 

20 November 2015 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Over the past few years we have run an annual contribution system which has 
considerably simplified the collection of money for trips, visitors, workshops, 
ingredients, art materials and help towards the running of after school clubs.  
Feedback we have received during this time has been very positive and 
constructive.   
 
We ask for an annual contribution of £20 per child, for families with more 
children, this could be paid over three terms.   For those parents who have 
already paid contributions in the past, any remaining monies are carried forward 
and we ask that this payment is topped up to £20 per child again.  You will see 
below any remaining balance and the amount that will be payable.   
 
Please make cheques payable to South Dartmoor Academy. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
 
Kate Edwards 

Name(s) Balance of contributions 
remaining 

Amount payable 

 
Levi 

 
£5.05 £14.95 



 

 

 
 
 
 

20 November 2015 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Over the past few years we have run an annual contribution system which has 
considerably simplified the collection of money for trips, visitors, workshops, 
ingredients, art materials and help towards the running of after school clubs.  
Feedback we have received during this time has been very positive and 
constructive.   
 
We ask for an annual contribution of £20 per child, for families with more 
children, this could be paid over three terms.   For those parents who have 
already paid contributions in the past, any remaining monies are carried forward 
and we ask that this payment is topped up to £20 per child again.  You will see 
below any remaining balance and the amount that will be payable.   
 
Please make cheques payable to South Dartmoor Academy. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
 
Kate Edwards 

Name(s) Balance of contributions 
remaining 

Amount payable 

 
Katie 

 
£0.00 £20.00 



 

 

 
 
 
 

20 November 2015 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Over the past few years we have run an annual contribution system which has 
considerably simplified the collection of money for trips, visitors, workshops, 
ingredients, art materials and help towards the running of after school clubs.  
Feedback we have received during this time has been very positive and 
constructive.   
 
We ask for an annual contribution of £20 per child, for families with more 
children, this could be paid over three terms.   For those parents who have 
already paid contributions in the past, any remaining monies are carried forward 
and we ask that this payment is topped up to £20 per child again.  You will see 
below any remaining balance and the amount that will be payable.   
 
Please make cheques payable to South Dartmoor Academy. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
 
Kate Edwards 

Name(s) Balance of contributions 
remaining 

Amount payable 

 
Kayden 

 
£3.50 £16.50 



 

 

 
 
 
 

20 November 2015 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Over the past few years we have run an annual contribution system which has 
considerably simplified the collection of money for trips, visitors, workshops, 
ingredients, art materials and help towards the running of after school clubs.  
Feedback we have received during this time has been very positive and 
constructive.   
 
We ask for an annual contribution of £20 per child, for families with more 
children, this could be paid over three terms.   For those parents who have 
already paid contributions in the past, any remaining monies are carried forward 
and we ask that this payment is topped up to £20 per child again.  You will see 
below any remaining balance and the amount that will be payable.   
 
Please make cheques payable to South Dartmoor Academy. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
 
Kate Edwards 

Name(s) Balance of contributions 
remaining 

Amount payable 

 
Dominic & Sylvia 

 
£19.50 £20.50 



 

 

 
 
 
 

20 November 2015 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Over the past few years we have run an annual contribution system which has 
considerably simplified the collection of money for trips, visitors, workshops, 
ingredients, art materials and help towards the running of after school clubs.  
Feedback we have received during this time has been very positive and 
constructive.   
 
We ask for an annual contribution of £20 per child, for families with more 
children, this could be paid over three terms.   For those parents who have 
already paid contributions in the past, any remaining monies are carried forward 
and we ask that this payment is topped up to £20 per child again.  You will see 
below any remaining balance and the amount that will be payable.   
 
Please make cheques payable to South Dartmoor Academy. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
 
Kate Edwards 

Name(s) Balance of contributions 
remaining 

Amount payable 

 
Darcy & Summer 

 
£6.50 £33.50 



 

 

 
 
 
 

20 November 2015 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Over the past few years we have run an annual contribution system which has 
considerably simplified the collection of money for trips, visitors, workshops, 
ingredients, art materials and help towards the running of after school clubs.  
Feedback we have received during this time has been very positive and 
constructive.   
 
We ask for an annual contribution of £20 per child, for families with more 
children, this could be paid over three terms.   For those parents who have 
already paid contributions in the past, any remaining monies are carried forward 
and we ask that this payment is topped up to £20 per child again.  You will see 
below any remaining balance and the amount that will be payable.   
 
Please make cheques payable to South Dartmoor Academy. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
 
Kate Edwards 

Name(s) Balance of contributions 
remaining 

Amount payable 

 
Caspar & Sacha 

 
£18.10 £21.90 



 

 

 
 
 
 

20 November 2015 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Over the past few years we have run an annual contribution system which has 
considerably simplified the collection of money for trips, visitors, workshops, 
ingredients, art materials and help towards the running of after school clubs.  
Feedback we have received during this time has been very positive and 
constructive.   
 
We ask for an annual contribution of £20 per child, for families with more 
children, this could be paid over three terms.   For those parents who have 
already paid contributions in the past, any remaining monies are carried forward 
and we ask that this payment is topped up to £20 per child again.  You will see 
below any remaining balance and the amount that will be payable.   
 
Please make cheques payable to South Dartmoor Academy. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
 
Kate Edwards 

Name(s) Balance of contributions 
remaining 

Amount payable 

 
Aidan 

 
£0.00 £20.00 



 

 

 
 
 
 

20 November 2015 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Over the past few years we have run an annual contribution system which has 
considerably simplified the collection of money for trips, visitors, workshops, 
ingredients, art materials and help towards the running of after school clubs.  
Feedback we have received during this time has been very positive and 
constructive.   
 
We ask for an annual contribution of £20 per child, for families with more 
children, this could be paid over three terms.   For those parents who have 
already paid contributions in the past, any remaining monies are carried forward 
and we ask that this payment is topped up to £20 per child again.  You will see 
below any remaining balance and the amount that will be payable.   
 
Please make cheques payable to South Dartmoor Academy. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
 
Kate Edwards 

Name(s) Balance of contributions 
remaining 

Amount payable 

 
Baselitz 

 
£0.00 £20.00 



 

 

 
 
 
 

20 November 2015 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Over the past few years we have run an annual contribution system which has 
considerably simplified the collection of money for trips, visitors, workshops, 
ingredients, art materials and help towards the running of after school clubs.  
Feedback we have received during this time has been very positive and 
constructive.   
 
We ask for an annual contribution of £20 per child, for families with more 
children, this could be paid over three terms.   For those parents who have 
already paid contributions in the past, any remaining monies are carried forward 
and we ask that this payment is topped up to £20 per child again.  You will see 
below any remaining balance and the amount that will be payable.   
 
Please make cheques payable to South Dartmoor Academy. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
 
Kate Edwards 

Name(s) Balance of contributions 
remaining 

Amount payable 

 
Francis 

 
£9.00 £11.00 



 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Copy of letter sent 13th September 2013 
 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Over the past few years we have run an annual contribution system which has 
considerably simplified the collection of money for trips, visitors, workshops, 
ingredients, art materials and help towards the running of after school clubs.  
Feedback we have received during this time has been very positive and 
constructive.   
 
We ask for an annual contribution of £20 per child, for families with more 
children, this could be paid over three terms.   For those parents who have 
already paid contributions in the past, any remaining monies are carried forward 
and we ask that this payment is topped up to £20 per child again.  You will see 
below any remaining balance and the amount that will be payable.   
 
Please make cheques payable to South Dartmoor Academy. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
Kate Edwards 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Name(s) Balance of contributions 
remaining 

Amount payable 

 
Tori, James & Oliver 

 
£16.05 £43.95 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 

20 November 2015 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Over the past few years we have run an annual contribution system which has 
considerably simplified the collection of money for trips, visitors, workshops, 
ingredients, art materials and help towards the running of after school clubs.  
Feedback we have received during this time has been very positive and 
constructive.   
 
We ask for an annual contribution of £20 per child, for families with more 
children, this could be paid over three terms.   For those parents who have 
already paid contributions in the past, any remaining monies are carried forward 
and we ask that this payment is topped up to £20 per child again.  You will see 
below any remaining balance and the amount that will be payable.   
 
Please make cheques payable to South Dartmoor Academy. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
 
Kate Edwards 

Name(s) Balance of contributions 
remaining 

Amount payable 

 
Nancy 

 
£5.00 £15.00 



 

 

 
 
 
 

Copy of letter sent 13th September 2013 
 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Over the past few years we have run an annual contribution system which has 
considerably simplified the collection of money for trips, visitors, workshops, 
ingredients, art materials and help towards the running of after school clubs.  
Feedback we have received during this time has been very positive and 
constructive.   
 
We ask for an annual contribution of £20 per child, for families with more 
children, this could be paid over three terms.   For those parents who have 
already paid contributions in the past, any remaining monies are carried forward 
and we ask that this payment is topped up to £20 per child again.  You will see 
below any remaining balance and the amount that will be payable.   
 
Please make cheques payable to South Dartmoor Academy. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
Kate Edwards 
 
 

 
 
   
 

Name(s) Balance of contributions 
remaining 

Amount payable 

 
Lila & Alfie 

 
£0.00 £40.00 



 

 

 
 
 
 

20 November 2015 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Over the past few years we have run an annual contribution system which has 
considerably simplified the collection of money for trips, visitors, workshops, 
ingredients, art materials and help towards the running of after school clubs.  
Feedback we have received during this time has been very positive and 
constructive.   
 
We ask for an annual contribution of £20 per child, for families with more 
children, this could be paid over three terms.   For those parents who have 
already paid contributions in the past, any remaining monies are carried forward 
and we ask that this payment is topped up to £20 per child again.  You will see 
below any remaining balance and the amount that will be payable.   
 
Please make cheques payable to South Dartmoor Academy. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
 
Kate Edwards 

Name(s) Balance of contributions 
remaining 

Amount payable 

 
Cas 

 
£0.50 £19.50 



 

 

 
 
 
 

20 November 2015 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Over the past few years we have run an annual contribution system which has 
considerably simplified the collection of money for trips, visitors, workshops, 
ingredients, art materials and help towards the running of after school clubs.  
Feedback we have received during this time has been very positive and 
constructive.   
 
We ask for an annual contribution of £20 per child, for families with more 
children, this could be paid over three terms.   For those parents who have 
already paid contributions in the past, any remaining monies are carried forward 
and we ask that this payment is topped up to £20 per child again.  You will see 
below any remaining balance and the amount that will be payable.   
 
Please make cheques payable to South Dartmoor Academy. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
 
Kate Edwards 

Name(s) Balance of contributions 
remaining 

Amount payable 

 
Ishta 

 
£7.10 £12.90 



 

 

 
 
 
 

20 November 2015 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Over the past few years we have run an annual contribution system which has 
considerably simplified the collection of money for trips, visitors, workshops, 
ingredients, art materials and help towards the running of after school clubs.  
Feedback we have received during this time has been very positive and 
constructive.   
 
We ask for an annual contribution of £20 per child, for families with more 
children, this could be paid over three terms.   For those parents who have 
already paid contributions in the past, any remaining monies are carried forward 
and we ask that this payment is topped up to £20 per child again.  You will see 
below any remaining balance and the amount that will be payable.   
 
Please make cheques payable to South Dartmoor Academy. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
 
Kate Edwards 

Name(s) Balance of contributions 
remaining 

Amount payable 

 
Lucy & Sam 

 
£0.00 £40.00 



 

 

 
 
 
 

20 November 2015 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Over the past few years we have run an annual contribution system which has 
considerably simplified the collection of money for trips, visitors, workshops, 
ingredients, art materials and help towards the running of after school clubs.  
Feedback we have received during this time has been very positive and 
constructive.   
 
We ask for an annual contribution of £20 per child, for families with more 
children, this could be paid over three terms.   For those parents who have 
already paid contributions in the past, any remaining monies are carried forward 
and we ask that this payment is topped up to £20 per child again.  You will see 
below any remaining balance and the amount that will be payable.   
 
Please make cheques payable to South Dartmoor Academy. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
 
Kate Edwards 

Name(s) Balance of contributions 
remaining 

Amount payable 

 
Diego & Sebastian 

 
£0.00 £40.00 



 

 

 
 
 
 

20 November 2015 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Over the past few years we have run an annual contribution system which has 
considerably simplified the collection of money for trips, visitors, workshops, 
ingredients, art materials and help towards the running of after school clubs.  
Feedback we have received during this time has been very positive and 
constructive.   
 
We ask for an annual contribution of £20 per child, for families with more 
children, this could be paid over three terms.   For those parents who have 
already paid contributions in the past, any remaining monies are carried forward 
and we ask that this payment is topped up to £20 per child again.  You will see 
below any remaining balance and the amount that will be payable.   
 
Please make cheques payable to South Dartmoor Academy. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
 
Kate Edwards 

Name(s) Balance of contributions 
remaining 

Amount payable 

 
Jonathan 

 
£3.50 £16.50 



 

 

 
 
 
 

20 November 2015 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Over the past few years we have run an annual contribution system which has 
considerably simplified the collection of money for trips, visitors, workshops, 
ingredients, art materials and help towards the running of after school clubs.  
Feedback we have received during this time has been very positive and 
constructive.   
 
We ask for an annual contribution of £20 per child, for families with more 
children, this could be paid over three terms.   For those parents who have 
already paid contributions in the past, any remaining monies are carried forward 
and we ask that this payment is topped up to £20 per child again.  You will see 
below any remaining balance and the amount that will be payable.   
 
Please make cheques payable to South Dartmoor Academy. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
 
Kate Edwards 

Name(s) Balance of contributions 
remaining 

Amount payable 

 
Tom & Ollie 

 
£8.00 £32.00 



 

 

 
 
 
 

Copy of letter sent 13th September 2013 
 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Over the past few years we have run an annual contribution system which has 
considerably simplified the collection of money for trips, visitors, workshops, 
ingredients, art materials and help towards the running of after school clubs.  
Feedback we have received during this time has been very positive and 
constructive.   
 
We ask for an annual contribution of £20 per child, for families with more 
children, this could be paid over three terms.   For those parents who have 
already paid contributions in the past, any remaining monies are carried forward 
and we ask that this payment is topped up to £20 per child again.  You will see 
below any remaining balance and the amount that will be payable.   
 
Please make cheques payable to South Dartmoor Academy. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
Kate Edwards 
 
 

 
 
 

Name(s) Balance of contributions 
remaining 

Amount payable 

 
Tommy 

 
£8.05 £11.95 



 

 

 
 
 
 

20 November 2015 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Over the past few years we have run an annual contribution system which has 
considerably simplified the collection of money for trips, visitors, workshops, 
ingredients, art materials and help towards the running of after school clubs.  
Feedback we have received during this time has been very positive and 
constructive.   
 
We ask for an annual contribution of £20 per child, for families with more 
children, this could be paid over three terms.   For those parents who have 
already paid contributions in the past, any remaining monies are carried forward 
and we ask that this payment is topped up to £20 per child again.  You will see 
below any remaining balance and the amount that will be payable.   
 
Please make cheques payable to South Dartmoor Academy. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
 
Kate Edwards 

Name(s) Balance of contributions 
remaining 

Amount payable 

 
Charlie & Ava 

 
£6.05 £33.95 



 

 

 
 
 
 

20 November 2015 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Over the past few years we have run an annual contribution system which has 
considerably simplified the collection of money for trips, visitors, workshops, 
ingredients, art materials and help towards the running of after school clubs.  
Feedback we have received during this time has been very positive and 
constructive.   
 
We ask for an annual contribution of £20 per child, for families with more 
children, this could be paid over three terms.   For those parents who have 
already paid contributions in the past, any remaining monies are carried forward 
and we ask that this payment is topped up to £20 per child again.  You will see 
below any remaining balance and the amount that will be payable.   
 
Please make cheques payable to South Dartmoor Academy. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
 
Kate Edwards 

Name(s) Balance of contributions 
remaining 

Amount payable 

 
Teyla 

 
£0.00 £20.00 



 

 

 
 
 
 

20 November 2015 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Over the past few years we have run an annual contribution system which has 
considerably simplified the collection of money for trips, visitors, workshops, 
ingredients, art materials and help towards the running of after school clubs.  
Feedback we have received during this time has been very positive and 
constructive.   
 
We ask for an annual contribution of £20 per child, for families with more 
children, this could be paid over three terms.   For those parents who have 
already paid contributions in the past, any remaining monies are carried forward 
and we ask that this payment is topped up to £20 per child again.  You will see 
below any remaining balance and the amount that will be payable.   
 
Please make cheques payable to South Dartmoor Academy. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
 
Kate Edwards 

Name(s) Balance of contributions 
remaining 

Amount payable 

 
Yasmin, Hattie & Monty 

 
£24.50 £35.50 



 

 

 
 
 
 

20 November 2015 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Over the past few years we have run an annual contribution system which has 
considerably simplified the collection of money for trips, visitors, workshops, 
ingredients, art materials and help towards the running of after school clubs.  
Feedback we have received during this time has been very positive and 
constructive.   
 
We ask for an annual contribution of £20 per child, for families with more 
children, this could be paid over three terms.   For those parents who have 
already paid contributions in the past, any remaining monies are carried forward 
and we ask that this payment is topped up to £20 per child again.  You will see 
below any remaining balance and the amount that will be payable.   
 
Please make cheques payable to South Dartmoor Academy. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
 
Kate Edwards 
 
 

Name(s) Balance of contributions 
remaining 

Amount payable 

 
Rowan 

 
£0.00 £20.00 



 

 

 
 
 
 

20 November 2015 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Over the past few years we have run an annual contribution system which has 
considerably simplified the collection of money for trips, visitors, workshops, 
ingredients, art materials and help towards the running of after school clubs.  
Feedback we have received during this time has been very positive and 
constructive.   
 
We ask for an annual contribution of £20 per child, for families with more 
children, this could be paid over three terms.   For those parents who have 
already paid contributions in the past, any remaining monies are carried forward 
and we ask that this payment is topped up to £20 per child again.  You will see 
below any remaining balance and the amount that will be payable.   
 
Please make cheques payable to South Dartmoor Academy. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
 
Kate Edwards 
 
 

Name(s) Balance of contributions 
remaining 

Amount payable 

 
Fern 

 
£0.00 £20.00 



 

 

 
 
 
 

20 November 2015 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Over the past few years we have run an annual contribution system which has 
considerably simplified the collection of money for trips, visitors, workshops, 
ingredients, art materials and help towards the running of after school clubs.  
Feedback we have received during this time has been very positive and 
constructive.   
 
We ask for an annual contribution of £20 per child, for families with more 
children, this could be paid over three terms.   For those parents who have 
already paid contributions in the past, any remaining monies are carried forward 
and we ask that this payment is topped up to £20 per child again.  You will see 
below any remaining balance and the amount that will be payable.   
 
Please make cheques payable to South Dartmoor Academy. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
 
Kate Edwards 
 
 

Name(s) Balance of contributions 
remaining 

Amount payable 

 
Hope 

 
£0.00 £20.00 



 

 

 
 
 
 

20 November 2015 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Over the past few years we have run an annual contribution system which has 
considerably simplified the collection of money for trips, visitors, workshops, 
ingredients, art materials and help towards the running of after school clubs.  
Feedback we have received during this time has been very positive and 
constructive.   
 
We ask for an annual contribution of £20 per child, for families with more 
children, this could be paid over three terms.   For those parents who have 
already paid contributions in the past, any remaining monies are carried forward 
and we ask that this payment is topped up to £20 per child again.  You will see 
below any remaining balance and the amount that will be payable.   
 
Please make cheques payable to South Dartmoor Academy. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
 
Kate Edwards 
 
 

Name(s) Balance of contributions 
remaining 

Amount payable 

 
Joseph & Jorge 

 
£0.00 £40.00 



 

 

 
 
 
 

20 November 2015 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Over the past few years we have run an annual contribution system which has 
considerably simplified the collection of money for trips, visitors, workshops, 
ingredients, art materials and help towards the running of after school clubs.  
Feedback we have received during this time has been very positive and 
constructive.   
 
We ask for an annual contribution of £20 per child, for families with more 
children, this could be paid over three terms.   For those parents who have 
already paid contributions in the past, any remaining monies are carried forward 
and we ask that this payment is topped up to £20 per child again.  You will see 
below any remaining balance and the amount that will be payable.   
 
Please make cheques payable to South Dartmoor Academy. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
 
Kate Edwards 
 

Name(s) Balance of contributions 
remaining 

Amount payable 

 
Charlie 

 
£0.00 £20.00 


